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I oppose HB 4031 on the basis that it is racist and discriminatory. Why should it 

matter what sex or race one's teacher or staff is? Why have we made race a quota to 

be filled and then puff ourselves up for being diverse when Oregon's education ranks 

in the bottom 10 of the states. We need better qualified teachers, some of whom may 

be racially diverse, but do not let race be the determining factor hiring. 


